
LaCroix, Linda 

From: D Leland <lelanddm@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, Februa|y 10, 2019 5:38 PM 

To: IFW 

Subject: Oppose LD 337 

Dear Senator Dill, Representative Nadeau and members of the Committee on Inland Fisheries & Wildlife: 

I'm saying no to spring bear-hunting. Frankly, I hate trophy hunting and 

Why else would it be OK to kill pregnant bears, and cubs, in addition to 
even more cruel methods. 

No. Thank you. 
Dawn Leland 
Portland, Maine 
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